
I strongly oppose HB 2509!  Please let the senate committee know this.  The will of voters must be 
respected and Monsanto’s effort of manipulate the market through lies must be stopped!  Respect of the 
voters and farmers who don’t want to use GMOs is essential. 
I urge the committee to do the right thing for Jackson County. 
 
Respectfully, 
Karen S. Smith 
165 Jessica Lane 
Ashland, OR 97520 

 


